
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
Newark Field Office-Region II 
One Newark Center, 12th Floor 
Newark, NJ 07102-5260 
Office (973) 622-7900 
Fax (973) 645-2323 

December 10, 2020 

Mr. Paul Dice  
Executive Director 
Millville Housing Authority 
P.O. Box 803 
1 East Vine Street 
Millville, NJ 08332-0803 

Subject: Approval of 5 Year and Annual PHA Plan based on PIH Notice 2020-05 
Millville Housing Authority 

Dear Mr. Dice: 

This letter is to inform you that in accordance with PIH Notice 2020-05: COIVD-19 
Statutory and Regulatory Waivers for the Public Housing and Housing Choice Voucher; Item 7: 
Waivers  Applicable to Both Public Housing and HCV Programs, PHAs with FYE 9/30/20 
received a waiver authority to submit their plan by October 18, 2020. Based on this Notice, 
your 5 Year Plan and Annual Plan for Fiscal Year beginning October 1, 2020 is approved. This 
approval of the 5 Year and Annual Plan does not constitute an endorsement of the strategies and 
policies outlined in the Plan. Your PHA must comply with the rules, standards, and policies 
established in your approved Plan, as provided in 24 CFR Part 903 and other applicable 
regulations. Your approved 5 Year and Annual Plan and all required attachments and documents 
must be made available for review and inspection at the principal office of the PHA during 
normal business hours. 

If you have any questions regarding your PHA Plan or the information in this letter, please 
contact me at (973) 776-7218. 

Sincerely 

Ken Atkinson 
  Ken Atkinson 

  Portfolio Management Specialist 

  Office of Public Housing 


